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November 17, 1965

Mr, Paul Bogdanich
1212 Walker Bank Building
Salt Laeke City, Utah

Dear Mr. Bogdanich:

As your secretary will advise you, I called your office Mondey morning to
determine why you had been unable to cooperate with us in regard to your
well in the Mack Creek Field, Mesa County, Colorado. We have had no pro-
duction since Jamuary 1965, I was advised thet you had sold the well and
wanted to make it clear to you that, f'irst, you are responsible for the well
until such time as this office has approved a change of ownership, and,
second, you are responsible to this office for the filing of production re-
ports for each of the months the well produced during your ownership.

Apparently, I forgot to advise you earlier that violations of our Rules and

Regulations carries a penalty not to exceed $1,000 per violation, and not

more than $1,000 per day while in violation.

Your immediate attention to the above matters will be greatly appreciated.
Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

Williem R, Smith, Deputy Director
WRS:1f



